
 

 

Legislative Services 
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December 22, 2022 

via email 
 

 

Hon. Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario 
Hon. Steve Clark, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
 
Re: Opposition to Bill 23, More Homes Built Faster Act 
 

Further to the meeting on December 20, 2022, the Council of the Corporation of the Town of 
Greater Napanee passed the following motion: 

Motion #516/22 
Moved by Councillor Pinnell Jr. 
Seconded by Councillor Martin 
That the correspondence from Loyalist Township dated December 13, 2022, re: Repeal Bill 23 
be received; 

And further that the Council of the Town of Greater Napanee supports the resolution from 
Loyalist Township to request a repeal of Bill 23 until such time as a fulsome consultation can 
take place with Ontario's municipalities and other relevant stakeholders; 

And further that this resolution be circulated to the Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, the 
Association of Municipalities of Ontario, the Honorable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, and all 
Ontario Municipalities. 

Yours truly, 

 

Katy Macpherson 
Deputy Clerk 
 
Copy:  Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) 

 All Ontario Municipalities 
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